
March 10, 2021 

 

Seahorse Pipeline, LLC and Bridger Pipeline LLC Announce Open Season for Transportation 

Capacity from Williston Basin and Guernsey, Wyo., to Midcontinent and Texas Destinations 
 

 

Seahorse Pipeline, LLC, a subsidiary of Tallgrass Energy, LP and Bridger Pipeline LLC, announced on March 

4, 2021 an open season for joint tariff transportation service from the Williston Basin and local tariff 

transportation service from Guernsey, Wyo., to Midcontinent and Texas destinations. Crude oil 

transportation capacity will be determined based upon the results of the open season, with service 

anticipated to commence by June 1, 2021. 

 

Prospective shippers may review details of the open season after executing a confidentiality agreement 

obtained by contacting Matt Hester at matt.hester@tallgrassenergylp.com or Kevin Kaiser at 

kevin.kaiser@truecos.com. 
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